
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 May 2020 

Dear Parent or Carer 

Re: Outlook expedition to Madagascar, 12 July - 6 August 2020 

Thank you for your patience and understanding in awaiting information about the Madagascar 

Expedition that was due to take place this summer. 

We have now had confirmation from Outlook Expeditions that this year’s expedition will not 

being going ahead. 

We are working closely with Outlook Expeditions to reclaim payments and process any 

necessary insurance claims so that we can start the process of refunding yourselves as soon 

as we possibly can.  I hope that you can appreciate that this may be a slow process, however 

we will endeavour to process this as quickly as we can.  As soon as we have any further 

information we will be in touch. 

In the meantime if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully 

    

Mr M Evans    Miss R Bramley 
Assistant Headteacher  Expedition School Leader 


